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*Please note: we will return to school on Monday 4th June* 
 

UKMT Update 
A huge congratulations to everyone that took part in the UKMT Primary Maths Challenge. We 
have had some very successful results! Five students have been awarded a gold certificate, 16 
gained silver, and 10 gained the bronze award.  Three of our students also scored high enough to 
proceed onto the Kangaroo Challenge. This challenge is only open to the top 5% of the country. 
Well done to Callum Muffett, Katie Sanders, and George Taylor.  
 

 
Eco Team 
The Eco Team's efforts, planting in the play ground are          
beginning to pay off and we have seen the first strawberries 
sprouting into life.  We would like to once again thank Awards 
for All and our amazing fundraising committee for accessing 
the funds for our amazing planters and gardening exploits. 
 
Well done everyone.  
 
 

End of Year Exams 
Just a reminder that students should be looking at the resources posted on Google Classroom in 
preparation for end of year exams. Revision sessions will take place after half-term. 
 
Space Workshop 
On Tuesday 22nd May, our year 7 students had a fantastic and thrilling opportunity to participate 
in a workshop with the theme of ‘lessons we are learning about space’. Dan from The Education 
Group hosted interactive sessions through the day, involving the use of Virtual Reality headsets 
to explore space. Students had a stomach dropping start when their spaceship took off but once 
in space, all they had was fun! During the session, each class had the chance to learn new and 
interesting facts about the different planets, followed by a exciting quiz where groups battled it 
out for the most points. It was impressive to see all our students engaged and learning. Thank 
you to The Education Group for such a breath-taking day. 

 
 

Forthcoming Dates 

 

Summer Term: 

16th April - 20th July  

——————————- 

Half - Term: 

28th May - 1st June 

----------------------------- 

Year 6 Induction Day 

4th July 

School closed to all      

students 

—————————— 

Sports Day 

10th July 

------------------------------ 

Boulogne-sur-Mer 

Year 7 

12th July 

------------------------------ 

Summer Arts Festival 

18th July 

------------------------------ 

 

Enrichment: 

Please check our website for 

the full list of days and times 

of clubs available.  
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Kingdom Choir 
It was great to hear Stand By Me performed by the Kingdom Choir at the Royal Wedding on Sat-
urday - not only are our year 7's learning this at the moment but our choir recently spent the day 
with Mark De-Lisser at the Southwark Secondary Singing Workshop.  Mark arranged the version 
and performed at the wedding! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AyFlLjdNqk8  
 

 
Mental Awareness Week 
In light of the recent mental awareness week. 
Please read BBC6's 6  things music can do for 
your mind.  
http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/
articles/3WM314mvNKTv8zfSJr5jjMw/6-things
-music-could-do-for-your-mind 
 

 

Year 7 celebration trip to Boulogne-sur-Mer, France, 12th July  
A reminder that while the final deadline for forms has been set as 5 July 2018, we would appreci-
ate all forms and payment at your earliest convenience to aid in the significant administration.  
 

Wishing all our students and families a lovely half-term 
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